
 

 

 

LLiiffee  ––  PPrreecciioouuss  aatt  aallll  SSttaaggeess  

PPrrootteeccttiinngg  LLiiffee  --  FFrroomm  CCoonncceeppttiioonn  ttoo  NNaattuurraall  DDeeaatthh  
The Right to Life 

Association of Thunder Bay & Area 
 

 

Fall-Winter 2020 

   

 
 
 
 

Member of the 

Canadian Council of 

Christian Charities 

Protesters at Unplanned screening at Urban Abbey 

 

With guidance from our local health unit, we proceeded with 
our annual local Life Chain event in October. Close to 100 
participated, their pro-life messages well received by the 
majority of those passing by. There were many positive 
outcomes from this year’s event! Our thanks to all those who 
took part and who committed to a time of prayer at home.  
 

LIFE CHAIN IMPACT PREVAILS 

 

Board Member Danae Turgeon, who has taken part in 
activism and apologetics training with the Canadian Centre for 
Bioethical Reform, is putting her knowledge and experience to 
good use serving our growing Thunder Bay pro-life 
community.  Under her leadership, 10 individuals were trained 
(over seven 2-hour sessions) using the highly acclaimed book 
STUCK by Justina Van Manen. Training included interactive 
dialogue and role playing. Five of the participants 
subsequently participated in local activism where hearts and 
minds were changed.  Individuals and groups interested in 
future apologetics training initiatives please email us     
at info@thunderbay.life for details! 
 

APOLOGETICS! 

The Right to Life Association of Thunder Bay & Area 
PO Box 32018  Thunder Bay, ON  P7E 0A1   Email: info@thunderbay.life 
Memberships and Donations can be processed at our website using STRIPE. 

Find us at www.thunderbay.life and on Facebook @thunderbay.life 

Plans for LIFE CHAIN 2021 have already begun!  If your church or group 
 outside of Thunder Bay is considering a Life Chain event of your own next year, 

please contact us and we can work with you to make it happen! 

CALLING ALL UNIVERSITY & COLLEGE STUDENTS! 
We are excited to share news of the successful growth of the student pro-life club at Lakehead University - 

Lakeheadu Students for Life!   Their mandate is ‘to affirm the value of pre-born children and their mothers 
and to support our members in this through providing educational resources and opportunities.’ Thunder 
Bay Right to Life is eager to support this and other local pro-life youth engagement initiatives! Please spread the 

word and help the LU club continue to grow!  You can email them at lakeheadustudentsforlife@gmail.com 


